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Bank of Houston, N.A., Houston, Texas, Converts to a State-Chartered Bank 

Banking Commissioner Charles G. Cooper announced today that Bank of Houston, N.A., 
headquartered in Houston, Texas, has completed its conversion to a Texas state-chartered bank 
from a national banking association. The bank will begin operating under its new charter as Bank 
of Houston effective June 22, 2022. 

Originally chartered in January 1892 as The Dublin National Bank, Dublin, Texas, the bank was 
purchased in May 2018 and its home office moved to Houston, at which time its name was changed 
to Bank of Houston, N.A. The bank is wholly owned by BOH Holdings, Inc. and will enter the 
state banking system with approximately $570 million in assets. FDIC deposit insurance coverage 
for all deposits will continue without interruption or change. 

Chairman/Chief Executive Officer/President James Stein leads the bank’s executive team. The 
bank retains a branch office in Dublin, in addition to its main facility in Houston. 

"I am pleased to welcome Bank of Houston to the Texas state banking system and its 130-year 
history of providing a range of banking services to its customers, “Commissioner Cooper stated. 
“I look forward to working with the bank’s Board and management to ensure the bank successfully 
integrates into the state banking system.” 


